
From: don.arambula@sce.com
Sent: 7/29/2010 4:44:04 PM

RedactedTo:

Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd); Tagnipes, 
Jeorge S. (ieorge.tagnipes@cpuc.ca.govl: Redacted____________

Cc:

Redacted ; Besa, Athena
(ABesa@semprautilities.com)

Bcc:
Subject: RE: Updated PIPs 

Jeorge,
We have not updated PIPs. Awaiting 
approval of the PPMs before uploading to EEGA.

Don Arambula

SCE

6042 Irwindale Ave, Bldg. A

Irwindale, CA 91702

pax-43146 phone - 626-633-3146

From'
Redacted

To:
"Besa, Athena"
<ABesa@semprautilities.com>, "Ramaiya, Shilpa R" <SRRd@pge.com>, 
"Tagnipes, Jeorge S." <jeorge.tagnipes@cpuc.ca.gov>, "Arambula,
Don - Edison" <Don.Arambula@sce.com>
Cc:
Redacted

Date:
07/29/2010 04:24 PM
Subject:

RE: Updated
PIPs

Jeorge,

Your list does not reflect PG&E's
latest PIPs, including the PIPs approved by advice letter, e.g. SW IDSM,
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SW Whole House and our local ZNE and OBF PIPs. We will need a few 
days to update your list and provide you with the links.

Redact

From: Besa, Athena fmailto:ABesa@semorautiiities.coml

Sent: Thursday, July 29, 2010 3:37 PM

. RedactedTo: Ramaiya, Shilpa R; Tagnipes, Jeorge S.; 
Don - Edison

Arambula,

Subject: RE: Updated PIPs

Hi, Jeorge!

The SDG&E and SoCalGas have
not officially updated any PIPs as Shilpa states since there are some things 
we need approved (e.g., PPMs) so that they can be incorporated into the 
PIPs. We also had discussions where there may be program adjustments 
based on the "knowledge transfer" exercise.

Athena

From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R fmailto:SRRd@ooe.coml

Sent: Thursday, July 29, 2010 2:30 PM

RedactedTo: Tagnipes, Jeorge S.; 
- Edison

Besa, Athena; Arambula, Don

Subject: RE: Updated PIPs

Jeorge,

My understanding is none of the
lOUs have updated their PIPs from what was filed. The PIPs would 
have to be updated statewide, if SCE did update theirs.

I'm including Don if he has additional 
insight on your request.

Thanks.
Shilpa

From: Tagnipes, Jeorge S. fmailto:ieorae.taQniDes@CDuc.ca.Qovl

SB GT&S 0029726

mailto:ABesa@semorautiiities.coml
mailto:SRRd@ooe.coml
mailto:ieorae.taQniDes@CDuc.ca.Qovl


Sent: Thursday, July 29, 2010 2:15 PM

To: Ramaiya, Shilpa R; Redacted Besa, Athena

Subject: Updated PIPs

Hello all, would you be able to tell me
if the 2010-2012 PIPs for PGE and Sempra have already been updated, from 
what is listed in the attached spreadsheet?

I'm asking because I recently heard there 
are updated SCE PIPs online.

If there are updated PIPs, can you send 
me a link where they are located.

I want to get all the original PIPs in
one place, so they can be inventories and updated accordingly.

Jeorge S. Tagnipes | 
415.703.2451 (direct) | 
415.703.2200 (facsimile) | 
ieorge.tagnipes@cpuc.ca.gov

CPUC Energy Division - Energy Efficiency 
Section PLEASE VISIT http://eega2006.cpuc.ca.gov

SB GT&S 0029727

mailto:ieorge.tagnipes@cpuc.ca.gov
http://eega2006.cpuc.ca.gov

